
  POPPY APPEAL COLLECTORS 

The Minchinhampton Branch of The Royal British Legion is always seeking new collectors to support 

the Poppy Appeal in the town, specifically with the activities of selling poppies house to house in the 

Minchinhampton area and with street collections in the town.  

Collections are undertaken during the two weeks prior to Remembrance Sunday each year. The 

collections period for the 2019 Poppy Appeal is:  

26th October – 9th November 2019. 

You do not require any previous experience or training, and you do not need to be a serving member 

of the armed forces or ex-services personnel to become a member of The Royal British Legion, or to 

help with these activities. Guidance will be provided, along with all equipment and materials that 

you need, prior to the collection period. Further help and support will also be available from the 

Poppy Appeal Organiser throughout the collections period. 

If you feel that you are able to help us with these important collection activities, please contact the 

Minchinhampton Branch Poppy Appeal Organiser Paul Hayward on 07792 981567 or email 

pjhayward58@btinternet.com for more information. 
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